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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

MAY 15, 2014 
 

Public Hearing on the Fresno County Office of Education 

2014-15 Proposed Budget 

 
 

As a condition of compliance with Education Code Section 1620, on or before July 1 of 

each fiscal year, the County Board of Education is required to hold a public hearing on 

the proposed County School Service Fund budget for that fiscal year (the budget year). 

 

The public hearing shall be held prior to the adoption of the budget by the County Board 

of Education. At the hearing, any taxpayer directly affected by the County School Service 

Fund budget may appear before the County Board of Education and speak on the 

proposed budget or any item therein. 

 

Therefore, a public hearing regarding the proposed 2014-15 County School Service Fund 

budget will commence no earlier than 2:00 PM on Thursday,  

May 15, 2014 at the regularly scheduled meeting of the Fresno County Board of 

Education.   

 

The location of the meeting will be: 
 

Fresno County Office of Education 

1111 Van Ness Avenue 

Fresno, California 

Board Room 301 

 

The public hearing will be held as close to 2:00 PM as the business of the County Board 

permits.   
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